Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take
no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy
or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising
from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.
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DATE OF BOARD MEETING

The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”) of Superactive Group Company
Limited (the “Company”, and its subsidiaries, the “Group”) hereby announces that a
meeting of the Board will be held on Thursday, 31 March 2022 for the purposes of, inter
alia, considering and approving the preliminary unaudited financial results of the Group
for the year ended 31 December 2021.

The Company is in ongoing discussions with its auditor on the audit work on the financial
results of the Group for the year ended 31 December 2021. Due to the outbreak of the
novel coronavirus disease (“COVID-19”), both the auditor and the Company had staff,
who were responsible for the audit of the Company were diagnosed with COVID-19
during the audit and needed to be quarantined, which significantly affect the progress of
the audit. As such, it is expected that there might be a possible delay in publishing the
audited annual results of the Group as required under the Rules Governing the Listing of
Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited. In order to keep the
shareholders and potential investors of the Company informed of the financial position of
the Group, the Company is planning to publish the preliminary unaudited financial results
of the Group for the year ended 31 December 2021 together with the audited comparative
figures for the corresponding period in 2020 on 31 March 2022. The Company will
publish the audited annual results of the Group for the year ended 31 December 2021 as
soon as practicable.

The Company will publish further announcements as and when appropriate.



Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution
when dealing in the securities of the Company.

By Order of the Board
Superactive Group Company Limited
Yeung So Lai
Chairman

Hong Kong, 21 March 2022

At the date of this announcement, the executive Directors are Ms. Yeung So Lai and
Mr. Lee Chi Shing Caesar; and the independent non-executive Directors are Ms. Hu
Gin Ing, Mr. Chow Wai Leung William and Mr. Leung Man Man.



